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Further report on the status of the cease-fire 
in the Middle East 

The Chief of Staff of UNTSO has submitted the following report on developments 
which took place in the Israel-Lebanon sector on 7 August 1974: 

1. OP Khiam (AMR 2071-30251, L/ south of the viliage of El Khiam, reported that 
at 1108 GMT an unidentified jet aircraft attacked with rockets (two strikes) 
targets north-east of the OP. 

2. The aircraft could not be identified due to high altitude and haze, but 
OP Mar (AMR 1998-2921), south-east of the village of Markaba, reported that at 
1112 GMT two Israel forces jet aircraft overflew the same area. 
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Ll AMR - approximate map reference. 
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